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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you so much for your support with the Christmas productions and the raffle. We raised £266.00 

for school fund. School fund money is used to by equipment and resources for all children in school. 

As we move through the year, we will hold more fundraising events and update you with what we 

spend the money on. If anyone would like to join the Friends of Christ Church fundraising team please 

contact school– the more the merrier! 

PE Uniform 

PE days in school still require wearing the school PE uniform– it is not a non uniform day. We have 

lots of spare PE uniform in school if you require it. Please just ask.  

Jewellery 

Lots of children have received  some lovely jewellry for Christmas but please can I ask you not to al-

low your children to wear it for school. It is not part of our uniform policy and due to the equipment 

that we have in school, it could be dangerous.  

Punctuality 

I know the days are much colder at the moment and getting out of bed can prove a challenge but 

please remember school starts at 8.55am. We have a significant number of late comers and this im-

pacts heavily on the office staff. Five minutes late each day doesn’t sound a lot but it works out at al-

most 2 hours of learning time each month. This can have a serious impact on the progress your child 

makes. This is especially important with the younger children as being late means that they miss out 

on phonics learning every day.  

Nuts In School 

We have children in school with serious nut allergies. Please can you ensure that any packed lunches 

or snacks do not contain nuts as this could have serious consequences.  

Key Dates For the Next Half Term 

Monday 10th January– Launch of our new breakfast club 

Thursday 20th January– Pizza Party Funday. A special school meals menu with golden tickets to win 

prizes! 

Monday 24th January– Year 5 and 6 trip to High Borrans/ Activity week for children not attending  

Tuesday 8th February– Vision Screening for reception children 

Thursday 17th February– Break up for half term  

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Bradford 


